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 Friday 17th April 2020 
 

To all our wonderful Crossdale and Keyworth Primary children, 

What a beautiful, sunny few days we have had! We hope you have enjoyed your Easter weekend and 
that you have all had chance to taste a little bit of chocolate… Put your hand up if you were visited by 
the Easter Bunny!!!   

As time goes by, we know it can be trickier being at home and finding 
new things to do. So, we thought we would introduce you to Rob and 
Jamie. Some of you may recognise their pictures.  

This is Rob Biddulph and he is a children’s illustrator. Rob is currently 
creating ‘draw with me’ videos on YouTube every Tuesday and 
Thursday at 10am. We know we have lots of amazing artists in our 
schools, so why not have a go at drawing alongside him?  

It is very important to plan times in our day to relax. This is where 
Jamie Amor (from Cosmic Kids) comes in. She puts together 
mindfulness, yoga and storytelling. Go to her YouTube channel and 

choose a yoga adventure to go on. There is anything from Minecraft to Frozen! Why not get your families 
involved too?! Can dad do downward dog? 😊"#$%  

Finally, remember that your class blog has got lots of information 
about writing tasks, geography projects and NEW this week….an Art 
project! We miss you all so much but are proud of each of you for 
keeping up with your schoolwork the best you can, whilst being 
super little helpers at home too. Keep it up SUPERSTARS!  

 

Sending lots of love to you and your family, stay safe and be kind! 

 

Mr Cresswell, and all of the staff from Keyworth Primary and Crossdale 


